
Cardillo, Lilia 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Salinas, Monica 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 11 :11 AM 
Granado, Rafael; Cardillo, Lilia 
FW: Drumming in South Pointe Park 

Hello, 

Please add the below email to item C4 O, "Referral to the PSNQLC to discuss the noise in South Pointe Park on 
Sundays and the New Pilot Program for Music in that Area." 

Thank you, 

o Monica Matteo-Salinas 
Aide to Commissioner Kristen Rosen Gonzalez 
MonicaSalinas@miamibeachfl.gov 
Office of the Mayor and Commission 
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139 
Tel: 305-673-7030 x 26083; C: 786-494-0317 www.miamibeachfl.goy 

Lobbyists must register here prior to a meeting. 

From: kristen rosengonzalez.com <kristen@rosengonzalez.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 5:50 PM 
To: Salinas, Monica <MonicaSalinas@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Drumming in South Pointe Park 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL- USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING LINKS OR 
ATTACHMENTS] 

Monica, please attach this to our item. 

Kristen Rosen Gonzalez 
305-965-4725 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Continuum Master President <president@continuummaster.com> 
Date: January 25, 2023 at 5:47:53 PM EST 
To: "kristen rosengonzalez.com" <kristen@rosengonzalez.com> 
Subject: Drumming in South Pointe Park 

Hi Kristen, 
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SOFNA has received numerous complaints about groups of people coming Friday-Sunday after dark in 
SPP and banging on drums. Perhaps they think this is some spiritual event but the residents from 
Apogee, Portofino, South Pointe Tower and Continuum know this a unwanted very loud live music South 
of Fifth. 

I can remember many years ago Frank Delvecchio stating that we have a prohibition of live music events 
in the park. This is just unregulated intrusive noise in the evening hours. When people call Code they say 
they are powerless to regulate. 

What can we do? I believe you may have a topic on the Feb 1 agenda and when we asked the City 
attorney and Paz mentioned that the commission may have passed a pilot program for entertainment in 
South Point Park. If so, no one in the neighborhood was asked or told it was coming up for a vote 
including SOFNA. Can you help to clarify? 

Regards, 

Keith Marks 
SOFNA VP 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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